
A	message	from	Dr.	Johnson:	
Hello,	from	Steel	Valley	Middle	School.	Here	are	the	announcements	for	the	week	of	November	
15th.	
In-person	learning	will	resume	this	week	with	Maroon	a.m.	and	Gold	p.m.	sessions;	students	
will	report	at	their	assigned	times.	Friday	will	be	a	live	remote	day	for	all	classes.	
A	reminder	that	students	should	still	complete	the	daily	attendance	form	sent	to	their	Steel	
Valley	Gmail	account.	
Parents	and	guardians,	if	you	have	not	yet	signed	up	for	a	sapphire	account,	you	can	do	so	on	
the	District	website.	Sapphire	is	an	ideal	way	for	you	to	keep	track	of	your	child’s	attendance,	
view	their	grades,	receive	school	notifications,	and	communicate	with	their	teachers.	Sign	up	is	
very	easy,	and	if	you	have	multiple	students	in	the	district,	you	only	need	to	sign	up	once	and	
enter	every	child's	name.	
Is	your	child	having	problems	logging	into	their	Google	Classrooms?	Contact	our	tech	
department	at	412-464-1551	for	tech	issues.	
That	concludes	the	weekly	announcement.	Have	a	great	evening.	
 


